
 

 

 

 

Register at the Registration Desk (FREE) 

On the Saturday of the Howler Regatta, the CGSC members 
take great pride in decorating their boats and in welcoming 
trick-or-treaters. Our water taxis will take the trick-or-treaters 
from boat to boat to collect their stash of candies.  

• This event is open to all our registered racers, their siblings, 
and the children of our CGSC members 

• Racers, siblings, and children of CGSC members must register 
(free) at the Registration Desk @Regatta Park 

• All trick-or-treaters must wear an appropriately sized life 
jacket to be allowed on the water taxi. Some shared life 
jackets will be available  

• Bring your costumes 

 Happy Haunted Sailing 


